
In conducting the 100th Annual Dinner in Honor of the Federal Judiciary on March 25th, 2022 (the 
“Dinner”) the NYIPLA is following the guidelines and regulations mandated by the CDC, New York State 

and New York City for in-person indoor events. However, despite the reasonably good faith efforts of 
NYIPLA and our venue, the New York Hilton Hotel, to establish and implement health and safety 

guidelines to minimize exposure to COVID-19, we cannot guarantee against potential exposure to and 

spread of COVID-19 at the Dinner. By choosing to voluntarily register and participate, attendees 
understand, acknowledge, and assume the risk of potential exposure to COVID-19 (including its known 

and as yet unknown variants) at the Dinner. 
  

BY REGISTERING FOR THE DINNER, YOU ARE RELEASING NYIPLA, ITS STAFF, SPONSORS, VENDOR 
PARTNERS, EMPLOYEES, AGENTS, INDEPENDENT CONTRACTORS, AND DINNER REGISTRANTS AND 

ATTENDEES FROM ALL CLAIMS, DEMANDS, DAMAGES, COSTS, OR LIABILITIES (COLLECTIVELY 

“CLAIMS”) ARISING FROM OR RELATING TO YOUR VACCINATION VERIFICATION PROCESS, AND 
YOUR  PARTICIPATION, ATTENDANCE OR OTHER INVOLVEMENT WITH THE DINNER, INCLUDING, 

WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY CLAIMS RELATED TO EXPOSURE TO, INFECTION WITH, OR SPREAD OF 
COVID-19 (INCLUDING ITS VARIANTS). 

  

YOU AGREE TO WAIVE AND FOREGO ALL RIGHTS TO SUE NYIPLA AND ITS VENDOR PARTNERS FOR 
ANY REASON RELATED TO OR ARISING FROM YOUR PARTICIPATION, ATTENDANCE OR OTHER 

INVOLVEMENT WITH THE DINNER INCLUDING, WITHOUT LIMITATION, ANY CLAIMS RELATED TO 
EXPOSURE TO, INFECTION WITH, OR SPREAD OF COVID-19 (INCLUDING ITS VARIANTS), AND ASSUME 

ALL RISKS ASSOCIATED WITH YOUR ATTENDANCE. 
  

THIS WAIVER, ASSUMPTION OF THE RISK, AND RELEASE OF LIABILITY SHALL BE CONSTRUED 

BROADLY TO PROVIDE A RELEASE AND WAIVER TO THE MAXIMUM EXTENT PERMISSIBLE UNDER 
APPLICABLE LAW.” 

 


